
The Wisconsin Department of Justice JAG Milwaukee PD Youth Interview Area grant will fund the
conversion of two existing interview rooms in the Police Administration Building (PAB) into
“non-secure” spaces as defined by the Juvenile Justice and Delinquency Prevention Act. This will
support Milwaukee Police Department compliance with federal and state laws regarding the secure
detention of juveniles during investigations of major crimes. To complete this conversion, MPD will
install two Axon interview room camera systems and a remote panic alarm system.

The Milwaukee Police Department (MPD) strives to be a department where every member works
with our community to help build sustainable healthy neighborhoods, free of crime and maintained
by positive relationships. MPD is committed to transparency, including transparency related to
citizen engagement and our ongoing constitutional policing efforts. This proposal has no anticipated
equity impacts.

The converted interview rooms will support MPD compliance with the Juvenile Justice and
Delinquency Prevention Act (JJDPA) and will bring MPD into alignment with best practices for
detaining and interviewing youth. There are not anticipated negative impacts.
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No MPD engagement efforts are included in the proposal. The JAG Milwaukee PD Youth Interview
Area grant focuses specifically on funding the installation of two Axon interview room camera
systems and a remote panic alarm system to support conversion of two existing interview rooms in
the Police Administration Building into "non-secure" spaces as defined by the Juvenile Justice and
Delinquency Prevention Act.

No equity impacts are anticipated. Any unanticipated equity impacts will be documented, reviewed,
and addressed by supervision of the Milwaukee Police Department.

While no equity impacts are anticipated, any necessary mitigation strategies will be determined by
MPD supervision in accordance with the MPD Code of Conduct and Standard Operating
Procedures.


